
30/04/2019 

MRS Vivienne Woods 
1 / 4 Pavilion ST 
Queenscliff NSW 2096 
viviennew1@optusnet.com.au 

RE: Mod2019/0173 - 7 Pavilion Street QUEENSCLIFF NSW 2096

It is with disappointment that we the owners of 1/4 Pavilion St Queenscliff have received this 
Development Application. The home that is proposing a redevelopment is already a very large 
two story dwelling which commands uninterrupted ocean views. By developing the property 
further the height of the roof increases to such an extent that the small water views we have 
from our unit become virtually non-existent. This increase in roof line not only affects us but 
other properties as well in Pavilion St. It would be of benefit if the council would come out to the 
site and see for themselves the extent to which the views have decreased for the properties in 
the street. 
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Subject: Online Submission


